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Section 3002.1100  Coordination with State Agencies and the General Assembly 

State Agencies and the General Assembly are invited to address the Board with comments, concerns or suggestions about procurement policy.  Written submission will be required for the Board to conduct an official review for the requestor. The Board will review the submission and respond within the timeframe established in Section 500 of this Part. 

(Source:  Amended at 29 Ill. Reg. 812, effective January 1, 2005)
